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Board Meeting Info
Homeowners and Renters Welcome! 

Autumn Meadows 
Homeowner 

Association Newsletter 
July 2017 Issue 07 

When:  Tuesday, July 11, 2017 
Where: Autumn Meadows Park, at the picnic    

table, closest to Jay Street 
When:  7 pm. 

Neighborhood Streets Program 
Update 

So far four residents have 
emailed lois_ann@comcast.net to share 
traffic/parking concerns. Please email 

by July 24th if you want to add your input. 

Parking Reminder 
 

On-street parking is limited and it's 
tempting to park in tow away zones. 

Please resist. Cars parked in these areas 
and across driveways pose traffic 

hazards and prevent residents from 
accessing their garages. 

Rodent Update 
 

A resident who has employed a pest 
control professional wants everyone to be 

aware that rats are active in spring and 
summer. He's found evidence of recent 
activity. Please discourage rodents by 

feeding pets indoors, securing garbage 
cans, and keeping your yard free of 

debris and pet waste. 

Lawn Care Hint 
for Detached 

Homes 
 

The landscapers who care for our 
common areas and the townhouse 
front yards aerated lawns this past 

week. You might want to do the same. 
Aeration allows water and nutrients to 

reach grass roots. Make sure the 
ground is moist. The day after a rain 
shower or thorough watering is best. 
Use an aerator to perforate the soil 

with small holes. You can buy or rent 
an aerator at a garden store or home 

improvement center. 

Party in the Park 
 

You are invited to join your neighbors for a 
family friendly party in the Autumn 

Meadows Park, Saturday, August 5th, 
from 2:00-4:00 p.m. Your Board will provide 

lemonade and snacks, sidewalk chalk, 
bubbles, and hula hoops. Please come! 

visit autumnmeadowspdx.com for contact info�
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